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John F McEvoy & Co

Solicitors

8 Church Place

Lurgan

BT66 6EY 14 January 2004

Dear Sirs
CONOR MITCHELL - DECEASED
I have received your letter of 8 January.

As you are aware you will have an opportunity at the inquest hearing to clarify any of
the issues you raise.

I will be able to arrange to hold the inquest hearing on receipt of the statement of Dr
Hicks and the post mortem report of Dr Herron. Dr Herron wishes to see the report of
Dr Hicks before finalising his report.

Yours faithfully

JL LECKEY
H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

CM - Coroner 087-119-415






